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Pentecost Sunday 

 
Weekly Collection:   £1,187 

 
Many thanks for your support. 

 

First Anniversary Mass 

For PETER McKEAGNEY R.I.P. 
on Sunday 4th June 

at 10.30 a.m. 

St Vincent De Paul Helpline: Tel:07927900310 

GAMBLERS ANONYMOUS:  Is Gambling affecting 
your life?  Perhaps we can help.   

Tel 028 7135 1329. 

We welcome as members 

of God’s family: 
 

DEÁRBHLA COLETTE LAGAN 
and 

CÁIT CARMEL McELDOWNEY 

Open day on Tuesday 13th June 2023, at Naíscoil 
Ghreanacháin 9.30am to 11.30am,  situated in the 
GAC grounds at Michael Davitt's, Swatragh.     
Spaces still available for any child born on or  
between 2 July 2019 to 1st July 2020.  We also  
offer pre pre places to all children born on or  
between 2nd July 2020 to 1st July 2021.  Please call 
in to look around and to meet our friendly and  
helpful staff.  
Contact us on  naiscoil.ghreanachain@outlook.com or 
call 07549062011.  

Examination Time  
Prayers for Students This is a stressful time for 
students doing exams and they would appreciate 
your prayers. You are invited to put their name(s) 
into the box on the sanctuary and they will be  
remembered at all Masses until 28th June. Please 
feel free to take home a copy of each of the  
prayers and you will be able to pray for your child / 
grandchild / friend at the actual time of the  
examination. 

Blessing of the Graves:   

Sunday 4th June at 3pm. 

Granaghan and District Women’s Group:   
We are delighted to say that we are planning to run a 
FREE FARM FAMILY FIRST AID AWARENESS 
TRAINING SESSION, in conjunction with CAFRE 
(College of Agriculture & Rural Enterprise). There 
will be a free First Aid Kit for each person  
attending. A wonderful opportunity for all farm  
families but numbers will be limited. More  

information as it becomes available. 
 
Gdwg Swatragh    @Gdwg_swatragh                        

Trees around the Church:   

The essential major work to be carried out on 
the trees will begin this week.   In the interests of 
health and safety please avoid areas where work 
is ongoing and places which are cordoned off.  
There will be some 
disruption during this 
time.  Hopefully all 
work will be  

completed in  

approximately three 
weeks.   

TWO ROSARIES ON THE COASTS The next 
Rosaries on the Coasts will be on 04 June at 3pm 
on Lisfannon Strand, Buncrana and also on 18 
June at 3pm on Benone Strand, Limavady, also 
at 3pm. All Rosary Coasters welcome and remem-
ber – invite your families and friends along too. 

Vocations Prayer:  “Come, Holy Spirit” and fill the 
hearts of those the Lord is calling to priesthood 
with the generosity to say “Yes” to building up the 
Body of Christ in the Service of the Church, God’s 
people.   

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION on Saturday 
10th June at 2pm. 

PORTGLENONE PRAYER GROUP: will be  
celebrating Mass on Tuesday 30th May at 7p.m. 
Everyone welcome.  

mailto:naiscoil.ghreanachain@outlook.com

